
 

April 2, 2023 
Re: Opposition to SB224 
 
Dear Chairwoman Pazina & members of the Senate Natural Resources 
Committee, 
 
The Nevada Chapter of Backcountry Hunters & Anglers (NV BHA), has 
sportsmen and women in the field pursuing our hunting and fishing traditions 
throughout the far reaches of Nevada’s public lands. While we recognize that 
the guides and outfitters are a part of our outdoors community, we do not feel 
there is a need to make any changes to the Wildlife Commission. 
 
NV BHA feels the Wildlife Commission is well-structured and very capable of 
representing the public’s interest on our public lands as is. There are many 
other ways to ensure the guides and outfitters are represented without making 
any changes to our well-balanced Wildlife Commission.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of our comments and for your public service to 
protect the health of our wildlife and their habitats, 
 
Bryce Pollock 
NV BHA Board & Policy Committee 
 


